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A Faith-Inspired Vision of Health Care:  In the national health care debate, we need an emphasis on accountability:  by our elected officials, by our medical providers, and by you and me as consumers of health care services.  Go to www.pachurchesadvocacy.org, clicking first on “Support Health Care Actions” and then on “Send Letters to Senators Casey and Specter.” Finish the letters, print them, and then put them in the mail. 
